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To: Honorable Town Council

From: Melissa Cordeiro
COUNCIL CLERK

Re: Proposed Amendment to Residential Parking Zones

Date: March 19, 2025

It has come to our attention that the portion of Hope
Street, north from Franklin Street to Washington Street, was
inadvertently omitted from the recently adopted Residential
Parking ordinance. To address this oversight, I recommend
amending the ordinance to formally include this section.

Additionally, I recommend a review of the residential
parking ordinance to evaluate parking regulations along Hope
Street, from Washington Street south to Walley Street, where
various restrictions exist. This review should ensure that
all designated residential parking areas, including homes on
Hope Street not currently outlined in the ordinance, have
appropriate parking access and the ability to utilize nearby
finger streets within the residential zone.

I request that this matter be referred to the Solicitor and
any other appropriate departments for review and to draft
the necessary ordinance language for Council consideration
at an upcoming meeting.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



